


Mental Health: 

With such uncertain times in our world right now, we may see an increase in our students 
suffering from mental health concerns. These concerns could manifest as inappropriate 
messages in posts or emails, suicidal ideation, harm to others, etc. If you have concerns 
for the well-being of a student, please submit a CARE report via the online reporting 
system. These reports are sent to the Dean of Students’ Office for review and follow-up. 

Please review the Student Policy Guide online for further details on Linfield policies and 
feel free to reach out to me directly at ahammond@linfield.edu with any questions you 
may have. I hope that you and your loved ones are staying healthy and safe. 

Thank you, 

Adrian Hammond (She/Her/Hers) 
Director of Student Rights, Responsibilities, & Community Engagement 

 


